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(a business trust constituted on 7 May 2012 under the laws of the Republic of Singapore) 

Managed by Croesus Retail Asset Management Pte. Ltd. (Registration Number 201205175K) 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
UPDATE ON REQUEST FOR RENTAL REVIEW OF AEON TOWN’S LEASES AT AEON TOWN 

MORIYA AND AEON TOWN SUZUKA 

 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Croesus Retail Asset Management Pte. Ltd. (the “Trustee-Manager”), as 

trustee-manager of Croesus Retail Trust (“CRT”), refers to the announcement dated 18 August 2017 released by 

the Trustee-Manager in relation to the results for the financial year ended 30 June 2017 (the “FY2017 Results 

Announcement”). 

 

As stated in the FY2017 Results Announcement, the Trustee-Manager had received a request from Aeon Town for 

a rental review of both its leases at Aeon Town Moriya and Aeon Town Suzuka. Under a standard lease in Japan, 

tenants are allowed to request for a rental revision should there be a change in conditions that justify a revision. As 

at the date of the FY2017 Results Announcement, the Trustee-Manager did not have sufficient information to 

consider the request. 

 

The Trustee-Manager wishes to update that it has received letters from Aeon Town in respect of both the Aeon 

Town Moriya and Aeon Town Suzuka, reiterating their intention to seek a rental revision based on “changes to 

economic conditions” and informing that they will be appointing valuers to assess a reasonable rental prior to 

following the possible judicial process. 

 

The Trustee-Manager is unable, at this point in time to assess whether a rental revision is justified, and if justified, 

what would be the quantum of revision.  

 

The Trustee-Manager will review and assess the basis of claim for rental revision when received. 

 

The Trustee-Manager will make further announcements on SGXNET as appropriate. 

   

 

 

By Order of the Board 

Croesus Retail Asset Management Pte. Ltd. 

as Trustee-Manager of 

Croesus Retail Trust 
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Kim Yi Hwa 

Company Secretary 

29 August 2017 

 

Important Notice 

 

This Announcement is for information purposes only and does not constitute or form part of an offer, solicitation or invitation of any 

offer, to buy or subscribe for any securities of CRT in Singapore, the United States, Canada, Japan or any other jurisdiction, nor 

should it or any part of it form the basis of, or be relied on in connection with, any contract or commitment whatsoever. 

 

The value of the units in CRT (the “Units”) and the income derived from them may fall as well as rise. The Units are not obligations 

of, deposits in, or guaranteed by, the Trustee-Manager or its affiliates. An investment in Units is subject to investment risks, including 

the possible loss of the principal amount invested. Investors have no right to request the Trustee-Manager to redeem or purchase their 

Units while the Units are listed. It is intended that unitholders of CRT may only deal in their Units through trading on Singapore 

Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”). Listing of the Units on the SGX-ST does not guarantee a liquid market for the 

Units. 

 

This Announcement is not to be distributed or circulated outside of Singapore. Any failure to comply with this restriction may constitute 

a violation of United States securities laws or the laws of other jurisdictions. 

 


